
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have been a Member of the Murwillumbah Golf Club Board of Directors for 

the past 11 years. 

 

During this time I have been part of the team of fellow Directors responsible 

for the improvements and advancement of Murwillumbah Golf Club. 

 

Over this time I believe Murwillumbah Golf Club has gone from strength to 

strength and am proud to have been a member of the team. 

 

I would like to continue in this role as I feel I still have something to 

contribute to the Club on behalf of the men and women members 

 

I ask for your vote in the upcoming election. 

 

Thank you 

Marilyn Parkes 
 


